
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

PEPCO NOTICE OF COMMUNITY ADVISORY GROUP ASSEMBLY 
WATERFRONT SUBSTATION – BUZZARD POINT 

 
In order to inform and educate the community regarding the construction and operation of the future 
Waterfront Substation on Buzzard Point in the Southwest section of the District of Columbia, Potomac 
Electric Power Company (Pepco) is convening a Community Advisory Group (CAG). 
 
The membership of the community advisory group includes the District of Columbia Public Service 
Commission (PSC) Staff, Pepco, Office of the People’s Counsel of the District of Columbia, District of 
Columbia Department of Energy, and interested members of the public, including ANC6D and DCCA.  
The CAG, chaired by the PSC Staff, organizes public meetings and disseminates information to the 
community regarding the construction and operation of the substation and associated four transmission 
lines. 
 
This Notice seeks community involvement to disseminate the latest project developments throughout the 
different construction stages of the Waterfront Substation. Pepco will convene an initial meeting to 
assemble the Waterfront Substation CAG at the following location on the specified date and time: 
 

 
Waterfront Substation CAG Meeting Agenda 

February 25, 2016 at 6 p.m. 
1100 4th SW, 2nd Floor Meeting Room 

 
I. Introductions (PSC) 
II. Project Update 
 

a) Permits (Gyandhar) 
b) Substation Construction Update (Gyandhar / Vick) 
c) Transmission Construction Update (Hejazi) 
d) Distribution Construction Update (Walsh / Walton) 

III.  New Business and Identify Agenda Items For Next Meeting (All) 
IV. Schedule Next Meeting (All) 
V. Adjournment 

 


